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THE CHILL HUB 
The Chill Hub is aimed at young people aged
11-16 that are struggling to attend school due to
anxiety.

If you feel you are someone who works with a
young person who is struggling with anxieties
of school and feel that they would benefit from
this service then please contact us to make a
referral.
 
All young people will require a referral from a
professional.

Parental consent is also required, so please be
mindful when making the referral as
information will be needed.  

The Chill Hub is designed exclusively for young
people navigating the waves of anxiety they
experience at school. 

SERVICES ABOUT US

HUB
CHILL

In this welcoming space at the Chill
Hub we provide:

Creative activities
Quiet spaces to relax
Friendly conversations
Games 
Refreshments will also be
available 

As part of The Royal Borough of
Greenwich all staff work within the
Learning, Inclusion and Achievement
Division.  

Weekly sessions will be held, term times
only on Tuesdays 1pm till 3pm.

Location: VICTORIA WAY, LONDON SE7
7NQ 

CRITERIA
The Chill Hub is for students who fall
under emotional based school
avoidance (EBSA) and have not
attended school for a minimum of 4
weeks.

Please contact lauren.oconnell@royalgreenwich.gov.uk for more information


